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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

DATE:  2 June 2020 

TO: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel 

CC: Steve Findlay, Manager Development Assessments  

FROM: Tom Prosser, Planner 

SUBJECT: DA2020/0107 – 103 Narrabeen Park Parade, Mona Vale – 
Supplementary Report 

 

 
 
Dear Panel, 
 
The list of submitters in the Assessment Report for DA2020/0107 at 103 Narrabeen Park Parade did 
not include BBF Town Planners dated 18 March. 
 
Although not included in the list, consideration of the issues raised in this submission is made in the 
assessment report. The submission has been included in the bundle provided to the NBLPP. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tom Prosser 
Planner 
Planning and Place 


